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In keeping up with our annual tradition, WFWP Malta offered our services at St. Vincent De Paul with 

assisting elderly wheelchair-bound residents to the Christmas Eve Mass and after party. Once again, this 

proved to be a very pleasant and joyful experience for the residents who expressed their appreciation. 

 

Once we brought them to the chapel, they could join in the carol singing, participate in the Holy Mass, 

and were inspired by the altar boy and girl who melted everyone's heart by narrating the traditional 

Christmas sermon. 

 

Later, we brought the residents to the newly refurbished dining hall where we all enjoyed a lavish 

Christmas party, kindly prepared by the SVPR Staff. 

 

Here's wishing everyone a successful, healthy New Year 2020. 

 

Reported by Myrabelle Corlett 

WFWP Malta Chairperson 

 

 


